
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

Community Alert 

 
Garage Burglaries 

025th District (Grand Central) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to 025th district residents of recent garage burglaries. 
Unknown offender(s) gained entry to residential garages and removed tools and 
lawn care equipment. In the first incident the side door appeared to be pried open. In 
the second incident there was no apparent forced entry. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 1800 block of North Mobile on June 02, 2017 at 3:30 a.m. 

• 1800 block of North Mobile on June 06, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
About the Offender: 
Unknown offender(s) 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Make sure all doors and windows are locked. 

• Save surveillance video which captured incident or possible offenders. 

• Lock all entry doors.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-288917, JA-296950 
Reference: P17-N-142 

Alert #P17-N-142 
June 14, 2017 


